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IMPORTANT UPDATE around school events: 
 
Kia ora koutou, as you know things are ever changing with the world and COVID-
19. The news around Aotearoa's borders by Prime Minister Jacinda Ardern over 
the weekend and I am sure more announcements later this week have made us 
reconsider some events we have coming up in our school calendar. 
 
For the health and safety of all we have made the hard decision in 
conjunction with the Friends of Edendale [PTA] to postpone the Colour Run this 
weekend [Sunday 22nd March] and the bake sale on Friday 27th March.  
 
We'd like to thank all those who have given their time to help prepare for these 
events and will notify you later of new dates once things have settled down. 
 
Stay safe and please continue not to send sick children to school. Please phone 
ahead if you are unsure and please consider others in your decision making. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Nā 
 
 
Leadership Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


